
Borough of Rocky Hill 
Invitation to Submit Proposals For 

Leaf Collection and Removal Service 
 
 
The Borough of Rocky Hill is soliciting Proposals from Landscape and Contractors to perform leaf 
collection (bulk pickup) and disposal services. 
 
The Borough of Rocky Hill is in need of services provided by a Landscape and Contractor to provide leaf 
collection vacuum service along streets within the Borough and dispose of leaves at an approved facility. 
The contractor shall furnish all labor, material, and equipment necessary to complete the work. 
 
Contractors shall have valid New Jersey Business Registration Certificate and Affirmative Action 
Certificate. 
 
RFP documents are available on the Borough of Rocky Hill Website or emailing 
rmartucci@martucciengllc.com. 
 
Responses must be emailed to the Borough Engineer Robert Martucci at rmartucci@martucciengllc.com 
by 4pm on September 22, 2022 
 
By order of the Mayor and Clerk 
 
Robert Uhrik, Mayor 
 
Rebecca Newman, Clerk 
Borough of Rocky Hill 
PO Box 188 
Rocky Hill, New Jersey 08553 
clerk@rockyhill-nj.gov 
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